
 
MUNICIPAL PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
Wednesday, July 28, 2021 – 9 a.m. 

Although the County Hall is reopened to the public as of June 21, 2021, Rocky View County Council meetings 
and public hearings will continue to be held via video conference in accordance with the Meeting Procedures 
(COVID-19 Suppression) Regulation until September, 2021. Even though the County Hall is opened to the 
public, residents will not be permitted into the Council Chambers to attend or participate in meetings and 

hearings until September. 
 

As a result, the MPC meeting will be held via video conference and a livestream will be available  
on the day of the meeting on the Rocky View County website at www.rockyview.ca 

 
If you are an applicant wishing to speak to your application, please contact 

legislativeservices@rockyview.ca 
 

The agenda for the upcoming meeting will be available at www.rockyview.ca,  
after 1 p.m. on July 22, 2021. 


